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Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Attention: Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering, Safety and Licensing Department 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for your letter of July 20, 1987, in response to our Notice of 
Violation and Inspection Report No. 50-206/87-12, dated June 18, 1987. We 
have no questions at this time.  

The corrective actions you have taken will be reviewed during the next 
routine inspection.  

Sincerely, .  

Frank. Wenslawskf Chief 
Emergency Preparedness and 
Radiological Protection Branch 
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